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Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Healthcare is a need.  Those without the means to pay will become a
burden on the public. It is important to care for those who can not
care for themselves.

Sincerely,

Barbara Corley

22901

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=141503488bf8af34




